
David Lloyd George Elementary News November 2, 2023 

8370 Cartier St.  Vancouver, BC    604-713-4895  http://www.dlgpac.com  llg.vsb.bc.ca 

Weekly Communication from DLG School and PAC to Parents, Students, and Staff 

8370 Cartier St.  Vancouver, BC    604-713-4895  http://www.dlgpac.com  llg.vsb.bc.ca 

Important Upcoming Dates 

Tuesday, November 7 
➢ Zero Heroes Performance at 1 pm in school gym 
➢ Fruits and Veggies Program: Apple  
➢ PAC Meeting at 6:00 pm 

Friday, November 10 
➢ Remembrance Day Assembly at 9:15 

Monday, November  13 
➢ School Closed in Lieu of Remembrance Day  

Tuesday, November 14 
➢ Photo Retake Day 

Wednesday, November 15 
➢ Div. 1 to 5 to VSO 

A special thank you to Mr. K (Kirv 
Lamsen) for driving to many field trips 
and meets for our students. Mr. K  is 
a support worker who enjoys taking 
care of students with special needs.  

Thank You Mr. K for 
Driving to Field Trips 

and Meets 

Halloween 

The next PAC (Parent Advisory 
Committee) meeting is Tuesday, 
November 7 at 6:00 pm in the school 
library. Childminding is available. All 
parents are PAC members and are 
encouraged to attend.  

The PAC supports and enhances the 
educational opportunities available to  
all our students.  

PAC Meeting: 
Tuesday, 

November 7  
at 6:00 pm 

Congratulations to all of the DLG 
cross-country team members who 
participated in the city wide meet on 
October 19. Special thanks to Ms. 
Mah, Mr. K, Ms. Mittermaier, and 
parents for attending the meet.  

Cross Country 
Meet  

If you have a child born in 2019, go to 
the link below to register them for 
kindergarten.  

Link: https://www.vsb.bc.ca/
page/5195/priority-kindergarten-
registration 

Our school may have a kindergarten 
lottery for September 2024 so please 
register before the deadline.   

Registration is open from 
November1 to January 31. 

Kindergarten 
Registration for 

Sept 2024 

https://www.dlgpac.com/
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/david-lloyd-george
https://www.dlgpac.com/
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/david-lloyd-george
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5195/priority-kindergarten-registration
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5195/priority-kindergarten-registration
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5195/priority-kindergarten-registration


2      DLG Elementary Newsletter  November 2, 2023 

Please be 
mindful of 
young 
students as 
they can be 
difficult to 
see and can 
easily get 
excited when 

they see their friends or school 
playground.  
 

We are encouraging all students to 
walk to school. If you need to drive, 
we are promoting counter-clockwise 
driving and drop-off around the 
school to ease traffic congestion so 
students do not have to cross the 
street.  
Remember, U-turns are illegal.  
  
Also, our parking lot is needed for 
staff. Please do not enter the staff 
parking to drop off your children.  

The Most 
Dangerous 

Traffic is by the 
School 

Reporting Student 
Absences Student 
safety is of paramount 
importance at the 
Vancouver School 
District. The school 
staff would like to 
know that all students 
have arrived to school safely.  

If your child will be away from 
school, call 604-713-5159 and enter 
School Code: 46 or email 
llgattendance@vsb.bc.ca   
Please include the following:  
• Student's Full Name 

• Grade and Division 

• Reason and Duration of Absence 

If Your Child Will 
Be Away From 

School –Reminder 

On Friday October 6th, Division 3 went 
on a Shoreline Cleanup. We walked 
from DLG, along 70th, to the Arbutus 
Greenway, and along 75th to Fraser 
River Park. We collected garbage 
from our neighbourhood using 
equipment from the City of 
Vancouver, and spent time doing 

science and art at the park. We 
picked up a lot of garbage. Out of all 
the garbage we picked up, our largest 
amount of garbage was 1,102 
cigarette butts, and 443 pieces of 
paper.  

Shoreline Cleanup 

Photo Retake Day will be Tuesday, 
November 14.  

If your child(ren) missed their student 
photo day in October, this will be the 
last opportunity to have their school 
photo taken for this school year.  

Photo Retake Day 
Tuesday,  

November 14 

mailto:llgattendance@vsb.bc.ca
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Halloween at DLG 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 

Div 1-5 to VSO 

PAC Meeting in 
Library @ 6 pm 

8 9 10 

Remembrance 
Assembly at 9:15  

11 

12 13 

School Closed in 
Lieu of 
Remembrance 
Day 

14 

Photo Retake Day 

15 16 17 18 

19 20 21 22 23 24 

Professional 
Day—No School 
for Students 

25 

26 27 28 29 30   
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